
 

DMO Screen Announcement 
 
Feedback requested on the choice of index-linked gilt to be issued via syndication in the 
second half of November 2022 
 
As announced on 31 August 2022, the DMO is planning to hold a syndicated offering of an 
existing or new long or ultra-long index-linked gilt in the second half of November 2022.  
 
The DMO is seeking market-wide feedback on the identity of the index-linked gilt to be sold 
by syndication in the second half of November 2022.  
 
GEMMs and other market participants are invited to send their views by e-mail to the DMO’s 
dealing and/or policy team(s) – giltdealing@dmo.gov.uk and/or policy@dmo.gov.uk – by 
midday on Friday 4 November 2022, including their choice(s), reasons and any likely demand. 
In particular, the DMO would be keen to hear market preferences for a re-opening of an 
existing ultra-long index-linked gilt versus the sale of a new or existing index-linked gilt in the 
20-30 year maturity area, taking into account market conditions.  
 
Taking into account the feedback received, the choice of maturity will be announced at 
7.30am on Monday 7 November 2022.  
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